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NOTICE OF ADDENDUM AND CLARIFICATION NO. 1 
OHIO RIVER GREENWAY PROJECT 

JANUARY 8, 2025 
CITY OF JEFFERSONVILLE, INDIANA 

 
To All Plan Holders of Record: 
 
This document shall serve as notice of an addendum and clarification to the plans and specifications for the 
project.  Each bidder shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum on the ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF 
RECEIPT OF ADDENDUM FORM in the Project’s Contract Book.  Failure to acknowledge the receipt of 
addendum could result in a bid being considered non-responsive and or non-responsible. 
 
The following changes and clarifications are hereby made to the contract documents and officially 
incorporate this and all referenced documents into the requirements and bid documents for the project. 
 
All registered plan holders will receive notice of this Addendum. 
 
Plans and Specifications are revised or amended as follows: 
 

1. DELETE: SHEETS 7, 9 (Placeholder) and 10 (Placeholder) of the Original Plan Set 
ADD:       NEW Sheets 7, 9 and 10 to the Plan Set posted in the Online Plan Room. 
 

2. DELETE: Reference to wooden post bollard install on Sheet 7. 
ADD: The attached detail for proposed bollards to the Contract Documents.  The 

proposed bollard shall conform with the detail provided. Note the change to revised 
Sheet 7 in revised sheet. 

 
3. CLARIFICATION: The railing detail, page 23 calls for the railing to have a brushed aluminum 

finish.  Clear anodized finish on the railing is required for protection. 

4. On Page 23 of the Project Plans: 
 
DELETE: Reference to Wagner #5104 steel post cap. 
ADD:  Wagner's #5105 aluminum caps are required. 
 

 

Please make a note an amend all project related information and bids as required. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

John Beery, P.E. 
Beam Longest and Neff/Egis Group 






